
From: Fiona Vance
To: Laura Friend
Cc: "hjanzen@lethcounty.ca"; Bill Kennedy; Andy Cumming; Carina Weisbach; Walter Ceroici; Sylvia Kaminski;

"main@coalhurst.ca"
Subject: LA21033 Double H Feeders Ltd. - RFR
Date: Monday, December 20, 2021 11:45:11 AM

Good morning Ms. Friend,
 
I am legal counsel for the Approval Officer and for NRCB Field Services. The Approval Officer takes no
position on whether the NRCB Board should schedule a review. The Approval Officer has no rebuttal
to make on this Request for Review, and no documents to provide at this point.
 
I have blind-copied Mr. Land, Mr. Clifton, and Ms. Schimid on this e-mail. Please note: I have not sent
an e-mail to Mr. Bedster as I do not have an e-mail address for him, nor have I mailed him a copy of
this message.
Regards,
 
Fiona N. Vance (she/elle)
Chief Legal Officer - Operations, NRCB
Fiona.Vance@nrcb.ca
(780) 422-1952
 
This communication, including any attachments, is intended for the use of the recipient to which it is
addressed, and may contain confidential, personal and/or privileged information. Please contact me
immediately if you are not the intended recipient of this communication, and do not copy, distribute,
or take action relying on it. Any communication received in error, or subsequent reply, should be
double-deleted.
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